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The Chris Ventura Show is back with all new shows starting in the middle of January 2014.
We'll be bringing you a mix of podcasts, video shows, and other new features as the new year
marches on. 

If you haven't already, Please check out our YouTube and Ustream channels for fresh
content produced in December 2013!

The Chris Ventura Show on YouTube

The Chris Ventura Show on Ustream
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http://www.youtube.com/user/chrisventurashow
http://www.ustream.tv/channel/the-chris-ventura-show

